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I am trying to change the Law/Policies & Procedures in Scotland. I 
was horrified to learn today via social media that post mortems involve 
the removal of brain, throat, and tongue, with tissues not being returned 
that are sent for investigation. After this investigation, there seems to be 
a sneakiness in Scotland that involves not returning them to families. 
This makes life more difficult for grieving families, and is beyond 
everything, wrong. 
 
We are given the choice to vote, freedom of speech - but have no 
say over our deceased loved ones’ bodies. Where are our human 
rights here? 
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